
Research Council on Mathematics Learning (RCML) 
2019 Call for Proposals  

 

Leading and Learning: Mathematics Made Accessible for All 
  

 

 

The 46​th​ Annual Conference of the Research Council on Mathematics Learning (RCML) will be held in  
Charlotte, North Carolina, ​February 28 – March 2, 2019 at the Hilton Charlotte University Place. We are                 
now accepting proposals! Be prepared to address the following on the speaker proposal form (along with new                 
requirements listed on our website ​here​): 

How does this proposal address the mission of RCML?: The Research Council on Mathematics Learning seeks                
to stimulate, generate, coordinate, and disseminate research efforts designed to understand and/or influence             
factors that affect mathematics learning.   

The purpose of the conference is to share current research in mathematics education. The conference planning                
committee encourages proposals of completed research studies and works-in-progress. This is an excellent             
conference for faculty and advanced graduate students to report finished findings, share their evolving research               
and receive constructive comments on preliminary framings/findings. 

Speaker proposals must be submitted no later than ​September 8, 2018  
to the RCML website at ​www.rcml-math.org  

RCML publishes conference proceedings of selected papers that have been accepted as conference             
presentations. Acceptance of a proposal does not guarantee acceptance of the associated publication for the               
proceedings; however, all authors whose conference proposal has been accepted are invited to submit a paper                
based on their proposal. ​Manuscripts proposed for the conference proceedings are due by ​October 31,               
2018​. Before submitting your paper, please review the Proceedings Submission Guidelines on the ​RCML              
website​. Conference proposals and papers submitted to the ​RCML Proceedings are ​peer reviewed​. The lead               
author on the proceedings paper ​must​ register for the conference.  

Join us in 2019 in Charlotte. If you have questions, please contact us via email at one of the addresses below: 
  

Sarah Pratt, VP for Conferences 
rcmlconference@gmail.com  

 
Kerri Richardson, Conference Chair 

rcmltreasurer@gmail.com 
 

http://www.rcml-math.org/upcoming-conference
http://www.rcml-math.org/
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Tyrette Carter, Program Chair 
tscarte1@ncat.edu  

 

Information regarding registration, hotel accommodations and transportation is forthcoming. As always, you            
may check the RCML website for the most current information.  
 

Please Note: ​The conference registration deadline is ​January 19, 2019.​ Only registered 
presenters will be recognized in the conference program. Lead authors are required to 
register for their accepted paper to appear in the conference proceedings.  
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